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The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) Inspector General 

has worked closely with the FWC Division of Law Enforcement program staff  

providing technical assistance during the development of potential ARRA funding.  

To date there have been no expenditures in any of the FWC related ARRA grants.  

However, the FWC Inspector General will perform data element quality review on all 

1512 reporting issues when the grants become operational, probably in early 2010. 

 

 Attended various program meetings to discuss the implementation process of the 

ARRA funding within the Division of Law Enforcement. 

 Met with program staff to assess their understanding of the required data elements 

for 1512 reporting and provided technical assistance as needed. 

 Reviewed the processes established by the program staff. 

 


